
 

 

 

New 2016 Health Care Spending  
Account (HCSA) Debit Cards 
Your Health. 
 

Should I receive a new Health Care Spending Account (HCSA) debit card for 2016? 
If you were a HCSA participant in 2015 and you re-enrolled for 2016, you should keep your current debit card and reuse it 
during 2016. You will not receive a new flexible spending account debit card for 2016, unless one of the special situations 
listed below applies to you.  

• If your card will expire in 2016, you'll automatically receive a new one. 

• If you were enrolled in the High Deductible Health Plan (HDHP) in 2015 and moved to either the Medical PPO, 
a Chevron Medical HMO Plan, or waived Chevron medical coverage in 2016, you should have received a new 
card by mid-January. 

• If you were enrolled in the Medical PPO Plan or a Chevron Medical HMO Plan in 2015 and you moved to the 
HDHP in 2016, you should have received a new debit card by mid-January only if you qualified for health rewards 
and received a $250 Wellness Credit on January 1, 2016. If you moved to the HDHP but did not qualify for the 
Wellness Credit, you should not have received a new debit card. 

• Note that if this is your first time to participate in the HCSA (or the Limited Purpose Health Care Spending 
Account, if applicable) you should have automatically received a flexible spending account debit card in January.  

There may be additional special situations in which you’ll receive a new debit card that aren’t listed above, so if you 
receive a new card in the mail, please activate it and start to use it right away for eligible expenses. If you incurred an 
eligible expense prior to receiving your new card, remember that you can still submit a claim form to be reimbursed. Learn 
more about flexible spending accounts on hr2.chevron.com. 

Questions? 
For specific questions about your flexible spending account debit card, to inquire about why a charge was denied, or to 
request additional cards, contact UnitedHealthcare’s debit card unit at 1-866-755-2648. 

For all other questions regarding your HCSA, the LHCSA or the Dependent Day Care Spending Account, contact 
UnitedHealthcare at 1-800-654-0079 or www.myuhc.com (Plan Group Number 247893). 

Human Energy. Yours.TM 

 

U.S. Benefits 

http://hr2.chevron.com/usbenefits/openenrollment/OEActiveFSA.asp
http://www.myuhc.com/
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